
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Town of Pembroke  
Board of Selectmen 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Pembroke Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public 
Hearing on Saturday May 4th at 10AM at 373 Fourth Range Road.  
 
The Board of Selectmen will be doing a site walk of the proposed layout of a housing 
project as presented by San-Ken Homes. Applicant proposes to construct a 48 lot 
subdivision on property that they own on Fourth Range Road (Map 262-43) and Flagg 
Robinson Road (Map 262-45). The applicant has requested that the Board of Selectmen 
open portions of a Class VI roadway on both Flagg Robinson and Fourth Range Road. 
 
For questions, please call the Town Administrator at 485-4747, or email at 
djodoin@pembroke-nh.com. 
 

Justine M. Courtemanche, Chairman 


